Sent: 30 July 2015 18:

To: McDonald, Neil
Subject: 85 Camden Mews
Dear Nell,

| am emailing in support of the objections made by the Camden Neighbourhood Association
regarding the installation of a work station with loo by the Billiard Table and the proposal to build a
basement at 85 Camden Mews NW1. | do not think it will enhance the Camden Square
conservation area.

Best wishes

David



From: Robyn Slovo _
Sent: 30 July 2015 18:

To: Tulloch, Rob; McDonald, Neil

Subject: 85 Camden Mews

[ am emailing in support of the objections made by the Camden Neighbourhood Association
regarding the installation of a work station and a loo by the Billiard table (what an intrusive,
dangerous, and disruptive idea/ why can't developers and builders use the site on which they are
working?).

And | am writing in support of the objections to the proposal to build a basement at 85 Camden
Mews. This will certainly not enhance the Camden Square conservation area.

Robyn Slovo
NW1 9BJ

Robyn Slovo




Sent: 30 July 2015 19:

To: Tulloch, Rob

Cc McDonald, Neil
Subject: 85 Camden Mews
Dear Sirs,

I am writing to support the objections made by the Camden Square Neighbourhood Association regarding the
installation of a work station and loo by the Billiard Table at the corner of Camden Mews and Cantelowes Road.

Yours sincerely,
Barty Phillips
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Sent: 31 July 2015 08:31

To: Tulloch, Rob

Cc: McDonald, Neil
Subject: 85 Camden Mews NW1

Dear Mr Tulloch and Mr McDonald,

| strongly support the objections made by Camden Square Neighbourhood Association regarding
the installation of a work station with toilet at the junction of Camden Mews and Cantelowes Road
and the proposal to build a basement at 85 Camden Mews NW1 as it would not enhance the
Camden Square Conservation area.

Yours sincerely,
Cheryl Woodcroft.
(14 Camden Mews NW1 9DA)



